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The State of Oregon, in general, needs additional housing.  Your work should be 

focused on this issue.  Focusing your time and efforts on any issue that does not 

promote further housing development planning, including how best to attract 

developers in multi-family and single-family housing is irresponsible, inept, and 

ignorant to helping the real needs of tenants in this State.  So, at this time, you get to 

choose to be narrow-minded and continue down the path of destruction you're 

currently on, or...? 


